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I wish to support wholeheartedly Bob Brown's Bill Euthanasia Laws Repeal Bill 2008. This Bill is supported by 
three-quarters of Australians. The latest Newspoll in February 2007 indicated 80 percent support across 
Australia. 
To quote Sir Mark Oliphant, "If we so choose, the end of life need not be preceded by intolerable pain, or by 
senility and loss of bodily functions. Death with dignity is the right of every person who faces an incurable, 
painful, or degrading future". 
 Marion Bottger 




